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30th June 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA Second-Hand Uniform Sale – 12th July 2022   
 
Further to my recent letter cancelling this event, we’ve now received enough donations to reinstate 
this event! 
 
So, please come along and take a look at our second-hand uniform items being sold at discounted 
prices.   
 
The sale will take place during the Year 6 ‘Meet the Tutor’ evening on Tuesday 12th July at 4.00pm – 
5.30pm in the main school hall.  All families are welcome to attend the sale, regardless of their 
child’s year group.  We will sell the following items (cash only), and associated items of our uniform:  
 

• Blazers (£10.00) 
• House ties (£1.00) 
• PE tops (£4.00) 

Look forward to seeing you at this event soon.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  


